

T & W General Contractors Steve Shehorn 3841 West Morris St. Indianapolis, IN 46241

Dear Steve,

On behalf of our church I want to let you and your staff know that it has been a joy to work with you on our recent building project. We love our Life Center and how it has enhanced our ability to effectively reach our community.

God has blessed our congregation over the years, and as Pastor for thirty two years we have had other building programs. I must say though that working with T & W has made this recent building challenge so much easier. I am so thankful that we partnered with you in this effort. You and your staff took such good care of us, and was always sensitive to our needs as a congregation, and helped us build a building that not only meets our current needs but also our needs for the foreseeable future. In short, we could not have had such a good and rewarding experience without your help.

In closing, know that I appreciate having had the opportunity to have worked with such a fine professional team that conducted themselves with the utmost Christian integrity.

Sincerely,

David J. Gibson Senior Pastor

Charity Tabernacle

2700 S. Tibbs Ave.

Indianapolis, IN

46241

317.241.1707

317.241.1087 Fax

www.charitytab.com